PO REGIONAL

‘ DISTRICT NOTICE OF
¢ OF NANAIMO CANCELLATION OF

MEETINGS

Please be advised that the following meeting scheduled
for September 11, 2024, has been cancelled:
e Board of Variance - 4:00 p.m.
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Sky S°r1/elgrove
Assistant Manager, Legislative Services

Posted this 2 O _day of August, 2024




